
Kristina Wolf <kristina.wolf@como.gov>

Scheduled Public Comment - July 18th

1 message

Kristina Wolf <kristina.wolf@como.gov>
To: conwayjt48@gmail.com
Cc: Luca Mollel <luca.mollel@como.gov>, Carol Rhodes <carol.rhodes@como.gov>, Sheela Amin <Sheela.Amin@como.gov>, Donna Whatley <Donna.Whatley@como.gov>

John,
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your email wherein you request to speak at the July 18, 2022 City Council meeting.  You will also receive a confirm
as set forth in the resolution.

In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank You,

Kristina Wolf
Assistant to the City Manager
City Manager's Office

573-874-6338

From: john conway <conwayjt48@gmail.com>

Date: July 6, 2022 at 8:20:26 PM CDT

To: cityclerk@como.gov

Subject: [CityClerk]: Special Public Comment


﻿Council meeting on July 18th.


Title - “ What I found in the Library”


John T. Conway, PE

4902 Thornbrook Ridge

Columbia, MO 65203


Sent from my iPhone

-- 


Kristina
Wolf

Assistant to the City Manager

City Manager's Office

573-874-6338
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